
 

17
th

 October 2012 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Our preferred method of distribution of school materials is now email. We have been sending the school newsletter by this method 
since last term. 

If you would like to receive other correspondence by email, please complete the form below and return to the school office by  
26

th
 October  2012. 

Please complete one table for each person wishing to receive emails eg mother, father, grandparent etc. Tick the items you 
wish to receive and complete the email address details. 

Eldest Student’s Name .........................................................................  Class: ...........................................................  

Name of recipient:  ..........................................................................................................  Relationship to child ..............................................  

Item Tick e-mail address - if all items are to go to the same address enter it only once 

FEES Tax Invoice/ Statement   

Newsletters   

Class Notes and News   

General Information/Correspondence   

 

Name of recipient:  ..........................................................................................................  Relationship to child ..............................................  

Item Tick e-mail address - if all items are to go to the same address enter it only once 

FEES Tax Invoice/ Statement   

Newsletters   

Class Notes and News   

General Information/Correspondence   

 

Name of recipient:  ..........................................................................................................  Relationship to child ..............................................  

Item Tick e-mail address - if all items are to go to the same address enter it only once 

FEES Tax Invoice/ Statement   

Newsletters   

Class Notes and News   

General Information/Correspondence   

 

Please note that it is your responsibility to ensure that any changes to your email address are notified to the school office 
as soon as possible. Your email address will be stored and will not be shared without your prior permission, according to 
the Standard Collection Notice printed on the reverse of this sheet.  



 


